
EXCERPT FROM THE MINUTES OF THE

EXECUTIVE

HELD ON 28 JULY 2008


EX.183/08
REFERENCE FROM AUDIT COMMITTEE



(Non-Key Decision)

Portfolio
Finance and Performance Management

Subject Matter

Audit and Inspection Plan 2008/9 (AUC.33/08)

Pursuant to Minute AUC.33/08 consideration was given to a reference from the Audit Committee.  The Chairman of the Audit Committee attended the meeting and drew the Executive attention to a number of areas for improvement in the Council's performance.  

· Working in partnership with others to improve services by ensuring better and equal access for users;

· Developing joint working arrangements to help improve value for money;

· Finalising the job evaluation and appeal processes and to set a date for the implementation of a new fair and equitable pay structure;

· Strengthening risk management, governance and data quality arrangements within partnerships to ensure effective management and monitoring of Carlisle Renaissance; and 

-
Ensuring that the 2007/08 accounts submitted for audit are ‘presented fairly’ and contain only minimal errors. 

The Portfolio Holder for Finance & Performance Management welcomed the Audit Committee comments and reported that work was developing on joint working arrangements and confirmed that Job Evaluation was progressing within target and that risk management would be reported to future meetings using the Covalent system.

Summary of options rejected - None

DECISION

The comments of the Audit Committee be received and the response of the Portfolio Holder be referred back to the Audit Committee for their information.
Reasons for Decision

To respond to the reference from the Audit Committee







